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We	are	so	thankful	to	you,	our	Partners	in	Missions,	for	your	con5nual,	consistent	and	faithful	support	in	
prayer	and	finance	for	the	last	42	years.	Without	you	we	could	not	have	accomplished	this	mission.	We	are	
laborers	together	with	God.	This	is	our	5me.	Revival	is	NOW	!				

John	&	Anne	Nowacki	Your	missionaries	in	France	and	Monaco

In	the	month	of	August,	we	had	a	virtual	Na7onal	
Women’s	Conference.		
Our	theme	was	"Women	of	Courage"!		
In	 these	 unusual	 and	 difficult	 7mes,	we	 need	 to	
be	 strong	 in	 the	 Lord	 and	 in	 the	 power	 of	 His	
might.	 Our	 speakers	 were	 pastors’	 wives	 from	
France	speaking	on	topics	such	as	how	to	conquer	
fear,	spiritual	warfare	and	other.	We	had	over	400	
par7cipants.

Dear	 Partners	 in	Mission:	 AKer	 4	months	 of	 quaran7ne	 and	 online	 services,	 finally	we	 opened	 the	
door	of	the	church	on	June	28,	with	the	rules	and	regula7ons	dictated	by	the	French	government.	We	
have	two	services	Sunday	mornings	with	registra7on	and	social	distancing.	But	we	are	SO	happy	to	let	
you	know	that	nothing	can	stop	the	church	of	 the	 living	God.	Ever	since	we	started	services,	we	are	
bap7zing	people	in	Jesus	Name	just	about	every	Sunday.	Just	look	at	these	happy	young	people	who	
are	giving	their	lives	to	Jesus!	The	saints	are	SO	happy	to	be	back	in	church	TOGETHER	with	the	family	
of	God,	and	everyone	worships	and	prays	with	all	of	their	hearts.	The	Lord	Jesus	is	preparing	His	Bride	
for	the	rapture!


